
 
 
 
 
Press release 

 
Arbitration Cairo Communication/Telepiù 
 
Milano, September 15th 2009: With reference to the article published today February 15th on the 
newspaper MF entitled “Cairo - Sky towards a 50Mln € peace”  in which is reported, in connection to the 
final hearing of the arbitration proceeding held today,  that “the parties are close to a settlement”,  we clarify 
that - as of today - there have not been any contact between Cairo Communication and its opposing 
pary Telepiù Srl (controlled by Sky Italia Srl) in order to an amicable settlement of the dispute. 
  
At the end of the hearing, the Arbitrators established February, 1st  2010 as deadline for the deposit of 
the arbitration award. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Cairo Communication Group is a leading Italian  weekly  magazine  publisher and  advertising sales Group, 
recognised as one of the first to have developed a multimedia sales approach, beginning with print media 
and expanding later into TV and the Internet.  
 
 
 
For more information, please contact: 
Mario Cargnelutti  
Cairo Communication - Investor Relations 
Tel: 39-(0)2-7481-3240  
e-mail: m.cargnelutti@cairocommunication.it
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